Morning Announcements

Thursday, March 10, 2016
1. Today is Day 4 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. The track team is selling Rib Lake spirit gear this week, find a track athlete if you are interested.
3. There will be a fan bus to Chetek tonight.  Sign up and pay your $10 in the office by noon today if you are interested in riding the bus.  The bus will leave at 4:00.

4. There will be sign-up for Little League on Monday from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. in the high school commons.  There is a $15 fee for participation and the league is open to students from Kindergarten to age 16.

5. If you are planning on going to the game tonight, wear maroon and gold to support the Redmen! 
6. Sign up sheets for the first annual Rib Lake Dodgeball Invite Friday, March 18th are in the office.  See Mr. K for more information.
7. There will be a Pep Rally at 3:05 today in the high school gym as we send the boys basketball team to Chetek.  The public is welcome.

8. There will be a short Forensics meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in the Library.

9. Any Juniors who have not received their next year scheduling information should see Mrs. Rhodes today.
10. Happy Birthday to Marshall Fuchs today! 

LUNCH

Chili

Grilled Cheese

Winter Blend

The Garden Spot

Pineapple

Applesauce
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